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Chery,
 
The existing septic system serving the property must be properly abandoned at the time of
demolition of the house. Our records do not indicate if the existing property is serviced by public
water or a private well. This needs to be verified and if there is a private well, it must be abandoned
by a NJ licensed well driller.
 
Regards,
 

Kristen Sargent, Sr. REHS
 
Montgomery Township Health Department
100 Community Drive
Skillman, NJ 08558
Phone (908)359-8211 ext 2250
ksargent@montgomerynj.gov
 
 

 

mailto:KSargent@montgomerynj.gov
mailto:CChrusz@montgomerynj.gov
mailto:dbaker@montgomerynj.gov
mailto:ksargent@montgomerynj.gov

Public Health




my




